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April 14, 2020 

 
For Immediate Release: 
 

Guadalupe County confirms 51st case of COVID-19 

One additional COVID-19 case has been confirmed in Guadalupe County, bringing the total 
cases to 51. The Texas Department of State Health Services made Guadalupe County Office of 
Emergency Management aware of this additional case Tuesday, April 14, 2020.  

Guadalupe County currently has 28 recovered patients, 23 active cases, with two patients being 
hospitalized outside of the County. The patient is at home and has been self-quarantined since being 
tested. 

Given the increases in the community spread throughout the United States, all individuals are at 
some risk of exposures to COVID-19.  Everyone should monitor themselves for symptoms of COVID-
19, practice social distancing, and stay home if they become sick, except to seek necessary medical 
care. 

Area Current Case Count 
Cibolo 18 
Schertz 8 
Seguin 6 

New Braunfels 7 
Selma 1 

Unincorporated County 8 
Pending Location 

Confirmation 
1 

Hospitalized 2 
Recovered 28 

  
 
The public can find up-to-date coronavirus information at dshs.texas.gov/coronavirus,  and 
at https://www.co.guadalupe.tx.us/. If you have questions about COVID-19, call 2-1-1.  
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